
Friendsofjoelmanning		(Mon,	30	Oct	at	9:09	PM)	
to	:	pdc@pdc.wa.gov	
Hello Fox Blackhorn, 
	
	
Regarding	this	complaint,	I,	nor	anyone	associated	with	my	campaign,	had	any	involvement	with	this	sign	
whatsoever.	No	involvement	with	the	creation	of	the	graphic,	no	involvement	with	the	production	of	the	sign	
and	no	involvement	with	the	installation	of	the	sign	in	its	current	location.	I	also	have	no	idea	who	
currently	owns	and/or	occupies	the	building	where	the	sign	is	located.	Drafting	this	email	in	response	to	the	
complaint	is	the	first	and	only	involvement	I	have	had	with	the	sign	in	question.	
	
Thank	you!	
 


